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Royal Wedding – Red, White & Blue Day 

Today we celebrated the wedding of Prince Harry 

and Meghan Markle by having a Red, White & Blue 

Day.  By wearing the national colours we raised £125 

for the school fund.   

               

The staff also brought in some of their own Wedding  

Memorabilia which the children found very 

entertaining! 

 

A gift for children from FAN Club 

Your child should today bring home a 

commemorative mug. 

 

These have been purchased by FAN 

Club for the children to keep as a 

memento of the Royal Wedding.  

Thank you FAN Club! 

GDPR 

On 25th May General Data Protection 

Regulations (GDPR) come into force.  

Please see our website for our up to 

date Privacy Notice: Privacy Notice 

Hemingbrough 

We will soon be sending home 

consent forms regarding how we 

communicate with you.  It is very 

important that you complete and 

return these forms as soon as possible.  

Many thanks 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://hemingbrough.eschools.co.uk/website/privacy_notice/329452
https://hemingbrough.eschools.co.uk/website/privacy_notice/329452
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Upcoming Events… 

Mon May 21 

 Balanceability Club 

 Rounders Club 

Tues May 22 

 Dodgeball Club 

Wed May 23 

 Forest School – Yr 3 

 House PE Day (children to 

wear PE kit suitable for 

both indoor and outdoor 

PE) 

Thur May 24 

 Cheerleading Club 

Fri May 25 

 School closes for Half 

Term 

 

 

After school clubs 

Can we ask that if your child 

is unable to attend a club 

please could an adult let the 

office know at the earliest 

opportunity.   

Also, please can we remind 

parents and children that 

staff do give up their own 

time to run after school clubs, 

therefore we ask that 

children fully commit to 

attending unless they are ill or 

have a prior engagement. 

 

 Creative Day 

A small group of children from Years 4 and 5 visited Barlby 

High this week for a Creative Day.  This was an opportunity to 

work with other local children and staff at the High School.  

The children made collages in the style of artist Peter Clark.  

       

 

In mixed teams they also created bridges with prizes being 

awarded for the strongest bridge, the best looking bridge 

and the best teamwork. 

       

Thi children enjoyed working with other schools and having a 

taste of life at high school. 

 

 


